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® Jamie Harrison <jlh0069@auburn.edu>
BEEA: ® Huan Liu

Dear Jamie,

‘Thank you for your proposal submission for the 2022 AMTESOL Conference and Advocacy
Day to be held on January 27-29, 2022, in Jackson, Mississippi.

Your proposal titled "Community Outreach: Graduate Students Present Endangered
Languages” has been accepted and included in the AMTESOL 2022 conference program in the
poster session format.

Your session will be held on Friday at 4:45-6:00 PM. If you requested a specific day, that was
honored, if possible. If you have co-presenters, please notify them as soon as possible.

Registration and Housing

Remember that in order to present at the AMTESOL Conference, you must register for the
conference. Failure to register for the conference by January 8, 2022, will result in your session
being removed from the program.

For the best rates, please visit the AMTESOL website (www.amtesol.org) to register by the Dec.
18,2021, early bird deadline.

‘The Westin Jackson is serving as our conference hotel. Please call (601) 968-8200 as soon as
possible in order to make your reservation in our AMTESOL room block.

Once again, congratulations! AMTESOL 2022 promises to be a stimulating and enriching
opportunity for personal and professional development. We look forward to seeing you in
Jackson.
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